
Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am a resident of Stuart Street, Little Manly and I am very concerned about the application to 
amend the development approval for the Kiosk at Little Manly. Specifically, I object to the 
proposal to extend trading hours to 10 pm. If this is a restaurant it will take some time for 
people to move on after it closes. This is a residential area and many residents have to rise 
early in the morning. The noise from the restaurant and the park carry clearly up the hill and 
into our bedrooms. I note that The Boathouse at Shelley Beach closes at 9pm. There are 
plenty of late night venues in the wharf/corso area to satisfy late night diners.
Yours faithfully.
Robert Lee
5/59 Stuart St
Manly

Sent: 11/01/2021 7:42:07 AM
Subject: Amended plans for DA 2020/1027


